
ICU Council 
Monday 10th December 
 

Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) Report  
A Report by Alistair Cott  

 
New Clubs Committee 
Out of the four prospective clubs four were created, they are Libertarian, Street Magic, 
and Assassins Guild. The next meeting is on the 7th of December and I have two 
prospective clubs wanting to come along; Knit Soc, and Music Technology. 
 
Club Surgery 
Again a reminder about the Surgery hours Chris and I have in SAC on Wednesdays. For 
the last four weeks Chris and I have been holding a club surgery session, this is where we 
would be in the same place at the same time. This is for club officers to come along and 
ask any questions or queries they may have. 
 
Database Work 
I have been working closely with the Union’s IT support to link it into the other main 
databases allowing speeding up of processing times for income forms. 
 
Health & Safety in Sport Committee Meeting 
The first Health and Safety Committee met on Wednesday the 21st of November, this 
received reports on the different part of the Union and Sport Imperial and how safe they 
have been over the summer and throughout the first term. 
 
BUSA London Division Meeting/ICSC Meeting 
On the 22nd of November there were the third BUSA and ICSC meetings which were 
held at UCL. I raised points about the staring times of matches that teams had a long 
distance to get to fixtures. This led to BUSA possibly allowing a later start time so teams 
had enough time to get to the fixture. 
 
Clubs and Societies Board 
On the 26th of November there was the third CSB meeting, at which points about the New 
Clubs Committee were raised. These revolved mainly about the allocation of newly 
created club to the most appropriate CSC/FU. Plus what the route of appeal against the 
decision of the committee was.  
 
HPR Meeting 
On the 27th of November the Hyde Park Relay and I organisers met with Neil Mosley to 
talk about what Sport Imperial could do for the event. The Union has been booked out for 
the sleeping of the competitors. 
 
Central Sport & Leisure Advisory Group Committee 
This meeting brings together all the other internal meetings and so also received reports 
about the facilities and Health and Safety. 
 
AC 6.12.07 
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